
 

 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

The Lawrence Redevelopment Commission (the “Commission”) regular meeting that was 

scheduled for 4:00 p.m. on November 10, 2022 at the Lawrence Government Center Building, 

Public Assembly Room, 9001 E. 59th Street Lawrence, Indiana 46216, has been CANCELLED.  

The written offers received for the purchase of the real estate generally located at 10160 E. 56th 

Street, Lawrence, Indiana 46236 (State Parcel Number 49-08-04-120-004.000-407), will now be 

opened at the Commission’s special meeting on Tuesday, November 15, 2022.   

 

The Commission has RESCHEDULED the cancelled meeting and will meet for a special 

meeting on Tuesday, November 15, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. at the Lawrence Government Center 

Building, Public Assembly Room, 9001 E. 59th Street Lawrence, Indiana 46216 and online via 

Zoom.  The public is invited to attend.   

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82062969642?pwd=UHJHeGp0Tkpla3B4WHYza1Y5TmN5QT09 
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